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Memorandum 

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
DATE: April 1, 2020 
 
TO:  Senator Peter Lucido, Chairperson, JCAR 

Representative Matt Maddock, Alternate Chairperson, JCAR 
Evan Keimach, Senate Majority Policy Office 
Jimmy Biehl, House Republican Policy Office 
Tim Reeves, Counsel, JCAR 
Elizabeth Edberg, Counsel, JCAR 

 
FROM: Marlon I. Brown, Director of Policy and Legislative Affairs 
 
SUBJECT: Joint Committee on Administrative Rules (JCAR) Briefing Memo for  
 Rule Set 2019-123 LR Medical Marihuana Facilities - Rescinded 
 

 
Rules Primer  
 
The general purpose of the proposed rules is to rescind the current medical marihuana 
facilities administrative rule set, R 333.201, et. seq., in favor the ten proposed topical 
rule sets that create a single regulatory framework for both medical marihuana facilities 
and adult-use marihuana establishments.  
 
Summary of the Final Proposed Rule 
 
The proposed rules rescind the current medical marihuana facilities administrative rule 
set. 
 
Stakeholder Engagement  
 
This rule set did not require any stakeholder engagement, as it was necessary based 
upon the promulgation of the superseding topic-based rule sets. 
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Public Engagement and Public Hearing / Comment / Information  
 
The public comment period began on February 2, 2020 and ended on February 17, 
2020.  The notice of public comment period, in addition to being posted in various 
newspapers as required, was distributed via email to interested parties signed up to 
receive such notices.  The public hearing was held at the Marijuana Regulatory Agency, 
Jupiter Conference Room on February 12, 2020.  No persons gave comments of 
support or opposition to the proposed rule set. 
 
Modifications Made Due to Public Comment  
 
No comments were received during the public hearing or submitted as written 
comments during the public comment period; therefore, no changes were made to the 
proposed rules. 
 
Significant Issues Not Incorporated in the Final Proposed Rules  
 
None. 
 
 
 
cc/att: Kim Gaedeke, Chief Deputy Director, LARA 
 Adam Sandoval, Deputy Director, LARA 
 Andrew Brisbo, Executive Director, MRA 
 Elizabeth Arasim, Regulatory Affairs Officer, LARA 
  
 


